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Mr Scott Hay, Planner 
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments 
Priority Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 
 
 

MAJOR ALTERATIONS AND ADDITIONS TO THE STEVENSON LIBRARY BUILDING, 
SCOTS COLLEGE 29-53 VICTORIA ROAD, BELLEVUE HILL (SSD 8922) 

RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS 
 
Dear Mr Hay, 
 
Reference is made to the Department’s correspondence dated 14 January 2019, regarding the 
abovementioned application’s Response to Submissions which was referred to Transport for 
NSW (TfNSW) for review and comment. 

TfNSW has reviewed the Response to Submissions, and is satisfied the Concept Construction 
Traffic Management Plan addresses our comments. 

Please note for future reference; Transport for NSW requests any further correspondence 
concerning this project be sent to development@transport.nsw.gov.au referencing CD19/00358 
in the subject line. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development\ 
Freight, Strategy and Planning Division 
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